
COUGAR 
TRACK & FIELD 

Track and Field! The season is right around the corner. Our 

first meeting will be the Parent/Athlete Meet the Cougars-Track & Field 
Meeting. The meeting is on Thursday, February 27th from 5:30-6:30. We are 
asking all parents and athletes attend as this information is very important for 
the upcoming season. The 2nd meeting is the Track & Field Pre-Season 
Meeting. This meeting will be Friday, February 28 from 3:00-4:30 in the Gym. 
All track & field participants in the 2020 season must attend. Another 
announcement is coming to discuss our NEW Team Store. 




